

Monday 28 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Transition Arrangements for Year 2 - Summer 2021**

As the end of the academic year approaches we are keen to prepare our pupils for the next stage in their learning journey. As you are aware, ensuring a smooth transition from The John Hampden School Wendover to Wendover CE Junior School is identified as a key priority for both schools. The classes will not be mixed as they move up into Year 3 at the Junior School.

Information about transition can be found on the John Hampden School Wendover website <a href="https://www.johnhampdenwendover.co.uk">www.johnhampdenwendover.co.uk</a> under the tab 'Transition into Year 3.' Much of the information will be provided by Wendover CE Junior School and you are required to return specific information to them directly via email / to the school office. The table below details transition arrangements so far (some of these will remain dependent on the COVID situation).

Date	Activity
WC 14-6-21	WJS Admission Paperwork uploaded to JHSW website for completion please return to WCEJS by 30.6.21
WC 28-6-21	Information re transition and Transition Day shared through parent letter
WC 5-7-21	New class teachers to visit John Hampden during the morning of <b>Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> Y2 children to attend John Hampden as usual</b>
WC 12-7-21	Indication of what they will be learning during Autumn Term & any preparation they need to do for Sept shared on the JHSW website Ambassador visits – Y3 pupils from WJS visit Y2 classes to share experiences of their school and answer any questions.
WC 19-7-21	Information regarding organisation for first days in September

We sincerely hope that these arrangements will help to prepare children for their new classes in the Autumn Term. In the meantime, if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Sue Barnes

Head Teacher JHSW

Gareth Kynaston

Head Teacher WCEJS











